
Amendments to the Invitation to Bid for the Port of Port Orford Crane Installation.  
 
 
 
Following the Pre-Bid Meeting with Contractors on January 17, the Port of Port Orford made 
four amendments to the Invitation to Bid for Crane Installation.   
 

1.​ The date for receipt for all bids is amended from January 23, 2025 to January 30, 2025. 
2.​ Added the wording “removal of the 25-ton crane” to the description of work on page 1, 

paragraph 1 of the invitation to bid.   
3.​ Corrected the CSL Test Access tubes from 2701 to 1170 as per the engineer. See 

attached.   
4.​ The contract completion date is amended to July 18, 2025. 

 
 
 
Linda Phillips 
Interim Port Manager 
l.phillips@portofportorford.org 
 
 
 
 


